
The Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act 

requires that St. John’s Seminary provide an annual report of certain crime statistics as well as 

the institutional policies pertaining to campus security.  Fire safety information and annual fire 

statistics are also required for on-campus residence halls under the Higher Education 

Opportunity Act.  St. John’s Seminary is providing the following information to all enrolled 

students and current employees on our website, at SJS.edu.

Data is submitted annually by St. John’s Seminary to the federal government regarding criminal 

offenses, hate crimes, violence against women, arrests, disciplinary actions relating to arrests, 

and unfounded crimes, which are reported crimes that are found to be baseless or false.  Reports 

are tallied for on campus, on campus in student housing, off campus but reported by students or 

employees, on public property reported by students or employees, and reported by local police 

regarding students or employees. 

For the calendar years of 2022, 2023, and 2024 to date, there were no incidents reported under 
the categories listed above to the Boston Police Department.  Additionally, although there were 

occasional false alarms, there were no incidents of actual fire reported to the Boston Fire 

Department for 2022, 2023, and 2024 to date.

To request a paper copy of the Campus Safety Survey submitted by St. John’s Seminary as 

required by the The Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime 

Statistics Act, or if you have any questions regarding the report, please contact: 

Tricia Fraser, Vice President of Finance and Administration 

St. John’s Seminary 

127 Lake Street, Brighton, MA 012135 

617-746-5412

tricia.fraser@sjs.edu






